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City Wide Clean: Mark your Calendars!!!! 

City Wide Clean Up will be from (Monday) May 5th - (Sunday) May 
11th, everyone has been asking. This would be a good time to clean the 

yard, garage & anything else. This for Newcastle residents, proof of 

water bill will be required. As this service is provided FREE of charge 
for Newcastle Customers ONLY!! 

 

 

Young County’s burn ban has been lifted. 

 
 

Newcastle Volunteer Fire Dept. Annual Fish Fry 

May 3rd (Saturday) 5:00pm-7:00pm 

Please come and support the fire dept. & enjoy some fish. 

 

 
We the City of Newcastle would like to send our condolences to 
the Lynn Robinson Family. She served on the park committee 
& volunteered countless hours in our community. Lynn also 

worked for the city hall for a while. She will be greatly missed. 

 


